TULANE UNIVERSITY

School of Medicine
NEW ORLEANS 12, LA.

Department of Medicine 1430 Tulane Avenue October 15, 1962

Me

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for the clipping and your nice letter of October 9. I was very happy to have the clipping and the comments about your trip.

I do hope to be seeing you again real soon. With best regards to all,

Sincerely,

E. Burch, M. D

Dr. Henry W. Blackburn School of Public Health Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene Stadium Gate 27 Minneapols 14, Minnesota

GEB/bm